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To: All Law Enforcement personnel 

 

Re: Ability to carry a load on a temporary registration plate  

 

 

 

In light of the current state of emergency, I am hereby granting permission for trucks with a 

temporary registration plate to carry a load.  This permission is for the duration of the declared 

state of emergency here in the State of Maine and an additional 30 days thereafter. This 

permission is granted as referenced in Title 29A Section 462(3). 

 

Please take no enforcement action with regard to this. 

 

 

           

 
 

Stephen P. Ashcroft 

Director of Vehicle Services 
Bureau of Motor Vehicles  
29 State House Station  
Augusta, ME 04333-0029  
stephen.ashcroft@maine.gov 

 

 

      

mailto:stephen.ashcroft@maine.gov

